
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 14/03/2023 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

RE: Early Closure Monday 20th of March 2023 

I hope this letter finds you and your family in good health. 

Please note that the school will be holding an afternoon of Academic Tutoring 

appointments, and the whole school will need to finish at 2:45pm on Monday 20th March 

2023. Students will be dismissed after Period 6, which is at 2.45pm. 

Ramadan Timings 

 

At the request of Student Leadership,  staff have agreed to give up half of their lunch 

time, to facilitate a later start during Ramadan. All lessons will still be of the same length 

so learning time will not be reduced. 

 

All students will need to be in school by 9:00am for registration each day (possibly 

starting on Wednesday 22nd March 2023). 

 

School will finish at the normal time each day and students will still be expected to 

attend any additional classes or interventions. 

 

If you wish to discuss any elements of this letter please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 

Mr Bhutta 

Headteacher 

 

 


